
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Welcome to Flourish, the new school lunch programme from Caring Cooks. 

 

All of our meals will be freshly prepared every day from our local kitchen with love and care for your children, 

using great quality ingredients that are sourced locally where possible. 

 

The menu has been developed in collaboration with our local Food and Nutrition Strategies, the Health and 

Wellbeing Dietitian, Government of Jersey and meets the School Food Standards which you will find within this 

Welcome Pack.  It has also been developed with input from you as parents and your children, so we hope they 

will enjoy the meals available.  We will continue to work with you and your children as we develop our future 

menus and we hope to be hosting a fun taster session in August, more information to follow by email. 

 

The menu for the Autumn term is included within this pack and you will soon be able to order online with our 

service provider Bluerunner.  The link to access registration is Flourish.myschoolmealorder.com. This link will be 

live by mid August to all parents / carers that have submitted a registration form. Please note there is no 

obligation to order hot school meals if you register with Bluerunner. Please could you return registration forms 

to your school by Monday 15 July 2019, however if you would like to return these by email please send to the 

CYPES contact email stated below (emails can be accepted throughout the summer break). 

Caring Cooks, the Health and Wellbeing Dietitian and Children, Young People, Education & Skills Dept will always 

be on hand to help, the contact details are below –  
 

Caring Cooks 

E – flourish@caringcooksofjersey.com 

T – 01534 710917 

Health and Wellbeing Team  

E – communitydietitian@gov.je  

CYPES 

E – f.scott2@gov.je / a.munn@gov.je  

T –  01534 447832 /01534 447864 

This programme has been made possible through a partnership between the Government of Jersey and Caring 

Cooks. It complements other programmes being piloted in schools through the work of the government’s Food 

and Nutrition Strategy, which aims to ensure good nutrition for all children in Jersey  

 

Caring Cooks have been supporting families in Jersey to access nutritious food for 5 years and Flourish completes 

our ethos of growing, cooking and eating healthy food in childhood and beyond. 

 

We look forward to feeding your children from September and supporting them to flourish. 

 

Yours sincerely 

       
Melissa Nobrega      Martin Knight 

Founder and Chief Executive    Director of Public Health Policy  

Caring Cooks        Government of Jersey 
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